
 

 

 

 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
POLICIES REVIEW  

& 
PROPOSED 2014 - 2019 

EDUCATION DEVELOPMENT CHARGES 
BY-LAW 

 
Tuesday, February 25, 2014 

7:00 P.M. 
Conseil des écoles publiques de l’Est de l’Ontario 

2445 St-Laurent Blvd., Ottawa 
 

The Education Act enables a school board to enact a by-law implementing education 
development charges on residential and non-residential development. The Conseil des 
écoles publiques de l’Est de l’Ontario is considering the passage of a new Education 
Development Charges By-Law. 

 
TAKE NOTICE that on Tuesday February 25, 2014 at 7:00 p.m., the Conseil des 
écoles publiques de l’Est de l’Ontario will hold a policy review public meeting pursuant 
to Section 257.60 of the Education Act.  

 
This meeting will consist of a review of EDC policies contained within the Board’s 
existing by-law. 

 
Immediately following the policy review public meeting, the Board will, at 7:30 p.m. on 
February 25, 2014, conduct a public meeting to review the proposed successor EDC by-
law. In accordance with provincial regulations, the existing by-law expires on March 31, 
2014. 

 
All interested persons are invited to attend. Persons wishing to make representations at 
this meeting are requested to call the Board’s Secretariat at (613) 742-8960. The Board 
would appreciate receiving written submissions one week prior to the Public Meeting in 
order that they may be distributed to Trustees. 

 
FURTHER TAKE NOTICE that on Tuesday March 25, 2014 at 7:30 p.m. the Conseil 
des écoles publiques de l’Est de l’Ontario is scheduled to consider the adoption of a new 
Education Development Charges By-Law. The proposed implementation date of the 
new by-law is April 1st, 2014. 

 
Copies of the Education Development Charges Background Study will be available after 
February 1st, 2014.  For further information or to obtain copies of the study, please 
contact the Board’s Planning Coordinator at 742-8960, Extension 2100. 
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